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Senate Standing Committee on Economics 

Dear Mr Fitt, 

RE: TREASURY LAWS AMENDMENT (2018 MEASURES NO. 4) BILL 2018 REPORT 

I am writing to you to formally request a correction to the above report. 

Friday 15 June 2018 

Paragraph 2.5 in Chapter 2 - Views on the Bill quotes an incorrect figure for the unpaid superannuation 
guarantee gap. Robert Jeremenko quoted the correct figure, $2.85 billion, in the Committee hearing. The 
reference to $2.58 billion appears to be a transcription error in the proof Hansard. Treasury contacted 
Hansard and the Committee to correct the record. This change has not been reflected in the report. 

As this is both an incorrect quote and factually wrong, we would strongly prefer the $2.58 billion figure to 
be corrected to read $2.85 billion. 

Yours sincerely, 

Robb Preston 
Manager 
Retirement Income Policy Division 




